
 
 

March 31, 2023 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger    The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol     1016 Longworth 

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for Lake County Community Housing. The entity to receive funding for 

this project is the Leadville Lake County Regional Housing Authority, P.O. Box 1683, Leadville, 

CO 80461. This funding will go toward installing install below grade infrastructure and continue 

site prep for building affordable housing on three parcels within the City of Leadville in Lake 

County, Colorado. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 

U.S.C. 5305(a)(2)). I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does 

anyone in my immediate family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Brittany Pettersen 

Member of Congress 


